



VOLUME II. NO. 10

****A NEWSLETTER FROM THE DOTHAN CAMPUS****

October 1, 1985

The Troy State University Faculty and Staff Newsletter is distributed monthly by the office of University Affairs. It is intended to be a vehicle for the dissemination of information to employees of the University. Suggestions as to format and content of the LOGOS will be welcomed by the University Affairs staff. Employees are encouraged to submit data for inclusion no later than the 25th of each month.

----PEOPLE IN THE NEWS----

Dr. Mary Jo Pollman and Dr. Lauren Mohundro recently appeared on the Betty Baggott Show where they discussed developing children's peaceful behaviors.

Dr. Mohundro presented "Overcoming Obstacles to Realizing Creative Potential" to the Singles Group at the United Methodist Church.

Dr. Pollman will be presenting two workshops to the Bay County 4-C Early Childhood Conference on October 4 in Panama City, FL. The workshops will be "Dramatic Play" and "Peace Keeping in the Classroom". Dr. Patricia Fritchie will also be presenting a workshop at this conference.

Drs. Fritchie, Pollman, and Mohundro will be presenting at the Alabama Reading Association's Fall Conference on October 25 and 26 in Hunstville, AL. Dr. Pollman's presentation will be: "University and Public Library: Partner's of Success in Preschool Story Hour".

Dr. Pollman attended the Board of Directors meeting of the Alabama Association of Young Children in Birmingham on August 10 and will be attending another Board meeting on October 5 in Montgomery.

Dr. Pollman published an article on "Peace Education Curriculum in ECE" in The National Association of Early Childhood Teacher Educators Bulletin, fall issue.

Dr. Fritchie has been invited to participate as a panel member on a special research symposium during the Alabama Reading Association's Fall Conference. She also spoke at the Enterprise State Junior College Young Child Summer Conference on August 3.

Dr. Leonard Roberts spoke to the Dothan-Wiregrass Art League at Hutto Towers on August 8. He spoke on "The Changing Images of Chirst in Art of Western Civilization". He also spoke to the Singles Group at the United Methodist Church on August 11 on "Who are the Shiites".

Mr. Rob Paul attended the Service Members Opportunity Conference in Atlanta, GA on September 26 and 27. He was selected as an Outstanding Young Man in America for 1985.

Mrs. Pam Willis appeared on the Ann Varnum Show September 26 to discuss "Career Expo '85" and her job as Placement Director.

CALENDAR

October	5	Homecoming at Troy
October	5	Open House
October	8Last Day	to Register for ClassesFall Quarter
October	14	Aerobics Classes Begin
October	17-26	Peanut Festival

AROUND TSU-D/FR

Career Expo '85, a job fair sponsored by TSU Dothan/Fort Rucker is planned for November 7. Students and prospective employers are encouraged to participate.

New faculty members not with the University during the 1984-85 school year are: Dr. Alan Belsches, Dr. Mary Shoaf, and Dr. Dean Davis.

The Annual Peanut Festival fair activities are scheduled October 17-26. Faculty and staff are asked to assist in working in the booth during the fair. Mark McCuistian will coordinate the fair activities this year.

Jennifer Ann, daughter of Jimmy and Lana Ward was born on August 18. She was 21 inches and weighed 8 pounds and 7 ounces.

Dr. and Mrs. Ralph W. Adams

invite you

to

a Homecoming Open House

at

The Chancellor's Home McKinley Drive Saturday, October 5th 4:30 - 7 p.m.

BIRTHDAYS

5 Jahania Th
5Johnnie Thompson
16Mary Jo Pollman
23lamar loftin
27Richard Martin